Hovember 24, 1972

Mr. and Mrs. Hagop K. Barsamian
166 Whistler Road
Manhasset, Hew York

Dear Mr. and Hrs. Barsamian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of
twenty~five dollars to our Diccese in lieu of
flowers for the late Mrs. Siranoush Isbenjian.

Our receipt No. 15418 in the amount of fifty

dollars is enclosed and we have acknowledged the
kind donation of #Hr. and HMrs. Vahram Horoukian.

Sincerely.,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

(enclosurea)

cc: Mr. Hrant Isbenjian
241-22 Hamilton Avenue
Stamford, Connecticut 069%02



